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Scouting in Rusthall
1971
“Teach Scouts not how to get a living, but how to live”
Lord Robert Baden-Powell
(1857 to 1941)
	?
	We are seeking :

· Further events that occurred this year.

· Copies of the St Paul’s Church Parish Magazine for this year (except May).

· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.


Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.
Supporters Association Decimalisation Dance
13 February 1971

Do you have any memories of the dance ? If so, please click HERE.
From the St Paul’s Rusthall Parish Magazine

May 1971
Rod Guy of 23 Wickham Gardens is recorded as Leader.
Supporters Association
	Thanks to the generosity of the many friends who gave articles for the Spring Cleaning Jumble Sale and the large number who came to buy, a little over £60 was raised toward the year’s total of £430 contributed to Group Funds.

Association members have been advised of the Annual General Meeting to be held in the Parish Hall on Monday 3rd May at 8 p.m. but anyone interested in the work of the Association who wishes to become a member is cordially invited to attend.
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Later this month on Saturday 22nd, it is pleased to hold what has become the annual ‘Miss Rusthall Dance.’ At the time that these notes went to press the final details had still to be settled : on the other hand plans are well advanced for the Summer Fete (date 17.7.71)  which promises to be even better than that held in 1969.  However, more information about the forthcoming Fete’s attractions will be given next month.  Meanwhile, it is hoped that everyone’s diary bears the date ‘17.7.71 Rusthall Fete.”

Scout News

Now that the lighter evenings are with us we are arranging our programme to include outside activities.

We were very pleased to entertain the Speldhurst Troop at a camp fire in the Beacon Grounds, this was enjoyed by all and it is hoped to have some more joint activities.

During the Easter holidays five of our older Scouts took part in a 3 day 30 mile hike which took them to the Crowborough and Wadhurst area. This was part of their Advanced Scout Standard and Chief Scouts Award.  

The remainder of the Troop went for a hike on Good Friday with the Guides through Frant and Eridge Park.

An activity weekend was held at the Scout HQ on 17th/18th April and about 15 of the Troop took part. The programme included Archery, Rock Climbing, Rifle Shooting and an Incident Course which was organised by the Venture Scouts.  We are grateful to all who helped on this weekend.  

We are very pleased that this year’s St George’s Day Parade service was held in our own church.  It was very pleasing to see so many Scouts, their parents and friends at this service.
Supporters Association AGM

Mission Hall

3 May 1971
Do you have a copy of the AGM minutes ? If so, please click HERE.
Miss Rusthall Dance

22 May 1971

Do you have any memories of the dance – or know who won the Miss Rusthall title ? If so, please click HERE.
Supporters Association Summer Fete

17 July 1971

The fete included fancy dress & a parade led by Tonbridge Scout Band.

Do you have any memories or photos of the fete ? If so, please click HERE.
District 5-a-Side Football Competition
Rusthall Scouts A Team win the District Five A Side Football Competition.
Do you know where and when the competition was held ? If so, please click HERE.
National Scout Car Races

Cleethorpes ?

“Rush-Along II” competes in the National Scout Car Races.
Do you know whether or not the races were held in Cleethorpes – and when ? Do you know how Rusthall faired ? If so, please click HERE.
Scout Movement Milestones - 1971
	January
	New World Membership Badge introduced for UK Scouts to wear.

	
	

	
	“The Scouter”, the Movement's national magazine renamed “Scouting”.

	
	

	
	World Chief Guide, Olave, Lady Baden-Powell, attends premiere of Scout film, “These are Scouts”, in London.

	
	

	February
	B-P. Scout Guild rejoins The Scout Association.

	
	

	April
	Lord Maclean announces retirement as Chief Scout of The Scout Association (effective September).

	
	

	
	

	June
	480 British Scouts attended 13th World Jamboree in Japan.

	
	

	August
	Scouts and Guides fill 6,000 seat Royal Albert Hall, London for Folk Fest 5, folk music concert.

	
	


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year
or

HERE to return to our Navigation page  
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